
DIVISION OF CLASSIFICATION IN YOUR REPl. Y REF~ TO 

C.D.No • 

. 17 2 

THIRD ASSISTANT POSTMASTER GENERAL 

14, 1931. 

Postmaster, 

I OSC01fe Idaho. 

Uy dear Sir: 

With reference to t he sooomp~ing denial or admission or the 
•Psychtana Montbl~ to the aecond class of ail attar at 70ur office , 
please 1av1 te the attention or the ubllshera to the p:rov1s1ons ot 
the Act ot •arch 3, 1879, bodied in section 394, P. L. and R., ~ich 
prohibit the entry or publicattoma "designed .pr~ily tor advertising 
purposes, or for tree cir~lat1on.• 

The application sbowa that or the 1,000 copies or the issue for 
1ul.y, 1931, printod, only 177 •re sent to peraoD.B moae subacr1p­
t1ona were made directly to the publiabero at the tull adnrtised sub­
scription price, While 103 were sent to persons ose subscript1ona 

re, as stated by the publishers, obtained 1n "paJment ot account pre­
Tlously o.d in full, n 100 were d1atr1buted tree to t hs recipients by 
the publishers, end it 'appears that or the r«!la1n1Dg 620 copies the 
· Jor portton will be so d1•tr1buted. 

An examination or the copy of the issue tor .TUly, 1931, submitted 
d1ecl9aas that a considerable portion of the textual matter and edver­
tise~nts relate to t he activitiee ot t publishers ae psychologists, 
lecturers and publishers. Soce of the articles are of such a tenor 
8!:1 to load tho readore to seek the edvtce or een1ces ot the publish­
ers 1n ttere tor nlch chargee are made, thus ty1ug in. with e.dver­
t1aenenta Of the publiShers in the 1BBU8o 

Man1:reatly • the publication, prepared e.n4 circulated under the 
conditions above mentioned, does not meet the requ1rc3nta of the law 
goyerning aecond-cleas tter but oamea within the prohibition quoted 
and ia not ent1 tled to ent~ aa aeeond-claas matter. 
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Acting 'I'hird AsaiaU!lt Po ~ GeDeral 
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